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Cool Women's Club Tells Local Students to Reach for a Rainbow
YOUR CITY, STATE – MONTH DATE, YEAR – The GFWC/Cool Women's Club is sponsoring a Student Essay Contest for local 7th graders.  Each participant must write a 300 word essay on the topic, “Reach for a Rainbow.”  Each submission will be judged by the club based on content, originality, grammar, and the ability to follow instructions.  The top three winners will each receive cash awards and a commemorative certificate.  The first place winner’s entry will be forwarded to the club’s district level, to compete with the winners of the district’s 20 clubs.  Each district winner will advance to the state level.

“We like to provide as many avenues as possible for students to use their creativity and to have a chance for their hard work to be recognized,” explains, Susan Doe, President of the GFWC/Cool Women's Club.  Every 7th grade teacher in the school district has the contest guidelines.  Club members encourage all local 7th graders to participate in the contest and submit their essays to their teachers by January 21, 2003.

The GFWC/Cool Women's Club is a non-profit volunteer group that has sponsored poster, essay, and poetry contests for local students and offers scholarships to graduating high school seniors.   The General Federation of Women's Clubs (GFWC) is an international organization of community-based volunteer women's clubs dedicated to community service since 1890.  
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